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Senator Cash asked: 
 
Labour agreements: What systems is the Department putting in place to reduce the 
processing time for Labour Agreements? 
 
 
Answer: 
 
The current median negotiation time for a labour agreement is six months, down from 
11 months, prior to the introduction of streamlining measures in October 2010. 
 
The length of time to negotiate an agreement depends greatly on the quality and 
completeness of the information provided by the company seeking an agreement. 
 
The Department has no specific additional measures planned to further reduce the 
processing time for labour agreements.   
 
 


